
Salt Lake City Diocesan Council of Catholic Women 
Board Meeting: April 25, 2025 

NCCW President-Elect's Report 

 

Registration for the annual Convention of the National Council of Catholic Women (“NCCW”) is 

open!  We have a great event planned for you this year, and you can learn all about it on the NCCW 

website's Convention page (www.nccw.org).  The Convention is scheduled from August 19 – 13, 

2025, and our tentative agenda is also posted on the NCCW website.  Convention registration 

closes on June 13, 2025.  Below are special features of our 2025 Convention that I hope will 

encourage you to attend. 

 

• Discounted Convention Package.  Who doesn’t love a deal, right?  That is why we 

are excited to offer a discounted registration package that includes your general Convention 

registration and three of our most popular add-on events: the Awards Luncheon, Province 

Dinner, and Banquet.  This package, which would cost $670 if purchased individually, is 

available for just $600, saving you more than 10%! 

• One-Day Registration Options.  We are pleased to continue offering a one-day 

registration option, allowing those unable to attend the entire event to experience all that 

the NCCW Convention has to offer.  Please visit the NCCW website for more information. 

• Retreat at the Mary, Queen of the Universe Shrine.  As part of your general 

Convention registration (or one-day Thursday registration), you can attend a full-day 

retreat at this beautiful basilica.  You can read about our presenters on the NCCW website. 

• FUNdraiser Ticket is Included with General Registration.  Our always popular 

purse auction will be our Friday evening FUNdraiser.  This event is not just about having 

fun, but also about raising funds to support the mission of NCCW.  Included with your 

Convention registration, everyone is invited to this lively event. 

I would be remiss if I did not mention that I will be installed as NCCW President at the end of this 

Convention.  I hope as many of you as possible will be able to join me in Orlando to celebrate, and 

so I can thank you in person for all you have done to support me on this journey.  Your support has 

been invaluable, and I am deeply grateful. 

 

May Our Lady of Good Counsel pray for us. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Amy Kennedy, NCCW President-Elect 

 

 

 

 

http://www.nccw.org/

